
   

 

 

TO OUR STAKEHOLDERS 

 

 

        December 9, 2021 

 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global 
Compact is the annual preparation and posting of our Communication on 
Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the 
UNGC, a description of practical actions with regard to The 10 Principles and a 
measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

We are delayed in creating,  sharing, and posting our COP report as we are 
experiencing a continued delay on the completion of a data report which we 
wish to share.  We hereby request another extension in order to fill a complete 
and accurate COP showing beneficial data and our commitment to the UNGC 
and our alignment with the 17 SDGs. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Ms. Adrienne Doolan 

CEO Green Touches 

Dubai | United Arab Emirates  

 


